
 

ALTON REGENERATION UPDATE 

POSTED: 29/09/2020 

In the wake of Redrow Homes' recent departure as its development partner, 
Wandsworth Council has officially confirmed its ongoing commitment to 
ensuring the delivery of the regeneration of the Alton Estate. 

At the Council’s Housing and Regeneration Overview and Scrutiny 
Committee meeting on Thursday 17 September it was agreed that the 
Council would take over responsibility for the planning application and 
would look for a new partner to take the work forward. Following 
consultation with a number of local stakeholders and residents, the Council 
also agreed a new approach to resident engagement and that a full 
Engagement Strategy should be prepared by November this year. 

The planning application for the Alton Estate masterplan is expected to go 
to planning committee in October. 
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